
Dear Wednesday Faith Formation families,

I am looking forward to our next Family Event in March called His Mercy is Marvelous. On
March 26, we will be making Easter Baskets for the Homebound and In Need at Saint
Ambrose. We have a number of parishioners who are homebound and receive Communion
regularly in their home as well as a number of parishioners who are sick or in need. We
would like to bring them some extra joy and love this Easter season. 

Your children may begin bringing in donations to this project, starting now! We will store
them until our Family Event. See below for a list of suggested donations. Saint Ambrose
Faith Formation will be providing the Easter Baskets.

Thanks for your help with this important service project! God bless you,
Kathleen Dierberger (kdierberger@saintambrosecatholic.org)

His Mercy is Marvelous Family Event
Wednesday, March 26 from 6:30 - 7:30 pm

Announcing our Lenten Service Project

Easter Basket Donation Ideas
Socks
Hat (winter or baseball)
Scarf
Slippers
Saint medal or necklace
Cards
Postage Stamps
Snacks
Rosary
Jewelry

Crossword puzzle books
Sudoku books

Writing utensils
Notepad for writing

(Small) stuffed animal
Wrapped hard candy (mints, caramels, etc.)

Sports memorabilia
Saint Cards

Prayer Cards
Photo album

Large print playing cards
Audio Books


